
National Secondary Schools Culinary Challenge 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the NSSCC at TAFE Queensland 

Southbank Campus. 

 

Congratulations to the Queensland team from Helensvale High School who 

will be heading off to Taiwan Teipei next month to compete in the 

International Secondary Schools Culinary Challenge! 

 
 

 


